
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
                      
      
                            
 
 
Annual reports 
Thank you for all the feedback slips from your children’s annual reports. This feedback is highly valued and is very 
informative. 
 
Next term 
School will re-open on Monday 4 September, as we have INSET days on Thursday 31 August and Friday 1 
September. 
 
Welcome to your new class meeting – Wednesday 13 September 
This is an important date for your diary as the purpose of this meeting is to inform you of the systems in place to 
support your child’s progress, to give you an overview of the timetable and curriculum in your child’s class and to lay 
the foundations for effective communication between you and the school. I will also be giving a presentation, 
outlining the school’s priorities for the year and the part played by the senior leadership team and governing body in 
ensuring excellence in the way your children are supported at Greenway. Please see below the timings of these 
meetings.  
 
Class meetings   7.00-7.30pm 
Headteacher’s presentation 7.30 -8.00pm 
Class meetings   8.00-8.30pm 
 
Open Evening  
It was lovely to see so many of you attend this annual event.  The school looked fantastic and it is always a 
pleasure to see your children’s work celebrated and on display.   
 
School Council – Cake sales 
Cake sales this year have raised over £700 so many thanks to those who have baked and bought cakes. The 
School Council has decided to spend the money on new golden time games in every classroom. 
 
Premier League Primary Stars 
Greenway was nominated to be part of the Premier League Primary Stars education programme and was entered 
into a prize draw. We are delighted to announce that we were one of the winners and have received a box of 15 
books by famous names like Cressida Cowell, Charlie Higson and Frank Lampard. The box will be available for 
children in the library from September.  
 
School uniform and equipment 
Please ensure that your children return to school in September with full school uniform, PE kit and indoor shoes, all 
of which should be clearly named. This will help us to avoid accumulating a large quantity of un-named lost 
property.  
 
On behalf of all the staff at Greenway, thank you for your support this year and best wishes for a long, hot, restful 
summer holiday. Best wishes to all of Year 6. 
 
 
See you in September! 


